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3rd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Leavers’ Hoody and Yearbook 2022 

I am delighted to offer you the opportunity to purchase both a Class of 2022 Leavers 

Hoody and Yearbook for your child. We are working with Meno this year and are eagerly 

anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate our students’ time at the 

academy. 

The Hoodies will have a large ‘22’ print on the back, containing the names of all students in 

the year group and an embroidered Outwood logo on the front. There is also an option to 

personalise with a name/nickname on the back of the hoody. Students can pick from a range 

of 20 different colours. Students will be instructed to see myself, to give specific details of 

their hoody order at a later date. 

The finished yearbooks are sure to bring back many happy memories for years to come. 

Yearbooks are the perfect way of capturing all of those priceless moments of academy life 

that have flown by so quickly. The professional designers at Meno are putting together a 

bespoke yearbook for Outwood Academy Valley leavers of 2022, based solely on the 

school’s input and unique ideas. 

All of our year 11 students have the opportunity to purchase both a hoody and yearbook. 

There will only be one order for each, meaning deposit and order deadlines are unable to 

be extended. If you would like to purchase a hoody and/or yearbook for your child, this can 

be done through iPay. As we are a cashless site, we cannot accept cash/cheque payments. 

A £10 non-refundable deposit is required for a hoody and a £5 non-refundable deposit is 

required for a yearbook. Final prices of both will be confirmed once we have a total number 

of yearbooks and hoodies required. The option to pay the deposits can be found on iPay 

under school shop and then year 11 leavers. 

The deadline for both payments is Friday 17th December at 2pm. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

     D Perkins 

 

Miss D Perkins 

Y11 Learning Manager 

 


